
N E W S L E T T E R

We would like to thank all CWC employees for their
participation in another successful Toys for Tots

campaign. This year we received more donations than
any previous year in CWC history. 

We were able to purchase bikes for children of all ages as
seen below.

Stay tuned on our social media for more photos and
updates of the gifts 

we will be providing to donate.



T O Y S  F O R  T O T S

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1

It's the Most Wonderful Time of the Year!

LET'S 
MINGLE & JINGLE 



All CWC Employees are invited to the home office for

the annual Holiday Party!



Contact the office of your Supervisor for more info!



Enjoy some great food, prizes and shared holiday
cheer!


